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THANK YOU 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The past year Charlie and I have run the newspaper. But without the help of our amazing Newspaper Team, that would not have been 
possible. In many Newspapers when someone has been unable to get the article to us on time, one of the team will often step in and 
quickly do an article to fill in the blank space. 
 
Charlie M has been the Assistant Editor this year and during this time he has written lots of articles, from Year 6 Mini Fete, to 
Halloween articles. Charlie has always helped out in chasing up articles and editing them. 
 
Over the last year, Mr Parkinson has printed the newspaper, checked for errors and supervised us during meetings, giving up his break 
to do so. 
 
Luca P and Ethan P have written and drawn the comic for almost two terms now. They put in lots of hard work to produce the best 
product every time. 
 
Bethany W, April A, Annika S, Amelia R, Freya C, Katerina M, Max T and Spencer L, these eight continue to astound me with every 
article they do. Every single time they write a better article to put in the Paper. 
 
Overall, I would like to say thanks to the whole team for all their hard work this year, as well as anyone else who contributed this year. 
 
Joshua R 
 

Presentation Day 
 

Last week we had presentation day, a day where we have a big assembly to congratulate certain children who were particularly 
outstanding in areas of learning. Due to the fact that COVID exists, we couldn’t have all the parents watching; only the parents of 
people who were getting very special awards such as Dux. Everyone else could still watch the presentation on Zoom set up by Miss 
Westwood. I would also like to thank Ms Wallace for presenting the Principal’s award to Josh and I, it means a lot. We were also 
informed that Miss Westwood and Mr Cottrell will not be teaching at BPS next year so farewell to them, we will miss you. To those who 
got an award; well done and good job for working so hard in that area. To those who didn’t, don’t worry, it doesn't mean you're not 
good enough, it’s just that they can’t give an award to everyone.  
 
A huge thank you to Miss Westwood for organising the Zoom and making it possible for all our parents to be watching. 
 
Charlie M 

Edition 21 

Editor – Joshua R 
Assistant Editor – Charlie M 
Apprentice Editor – Katerina M 



 


